
YEAR 4 NEWSLETTER - Autumn Term 
I’d like to formally wish you all a very warm welcome back to school. It has been an eventful 

and somewhat unsettling time for many of us and I hope you and your families are beginning 

to find a sense of normality once again. I haven’t managed to meet all of you properly yet, but 

I’d like to thank everyone, including your lovely children, for making me feel so welcome and 

being so kind and supportive whilst I find my way here at Provo Primary. I really look forward 

to getting to know you all better in the coming weeks. 

 

I would also like to especially welcome the new members of Flamingo Class, William, Kimari 

and Kaliah. I am so impressed with how beautifully you are settling in to your new class and 

school. 

 

Below I have set out some of the usual reminders about routines etc. The topic Maps and 

Curriculum booklets will also be sent out shortly. These will hopefully give you a more 

detailed outline of the Year 4 curriculum and school procedures and policy. 

 

WATER – Please ensure your child has plenty of water, especially on PE days. 

 

SNACKS and LUNCHES – Every child should bring a healthy snack/lunch to 

school each day. Hot meals are available from Crust Bakery and need to be ordered in 

advance (on IsleHelp). 

 

UNIFORM – Children must wear appropriate school and PE uniforms, including a hat 

and sensible shoes. No jewellery to be worn please. 

 

PE – PE days are Tuesday and Thursday. Children should come to school on those days 

in their PE kits, with their uniform to change in to afterwards. 

 

Mrs. Niki will be teaching Music and Arts and Theatre, Miss Cara will be teaching 

Spanish, Mrs. Yorka will be teaching Spanish Immersion and Art. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns at all, please do come and see me for a chat. 

 

Thank you. 
Mrs. Indira 


